
 

 

SPOTLIGHT  
VOLUNTEER  

Ken Bellet 
Meet Ken! Ken has been a volunteer with River City Habitat for Humanity since February of 2015. He has 

faithfully served on the Saturday Construction Crew since he started.  Since 2015, he has assisted with 7-8 

Saturday Construction Habitat Houses.  Ken has also joined in on a Thrivent Global Village build in Costa 

Rica.   

 Ken began volunteering with Habitat when he took a special assignment in Jefferson City working with 

DeLong’s Structural Steel Fabricators.  He and his wife Janet live in Michigan but volunteers when he is in 

Jefferson City.  They also have enjoyed being foster parents for years. He says his favorite part of 

volunteering with RCHFH is meeting the other volunteers because "Volunteers are the best people to 

make friends with.” 

Thank you Ken for everything you do for RCHFH!  

 

 


